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The sad news of the month was the death of Jack Webb who died on 21st July 

following a fall and pneumonia.  Mike Rosenthal has written an obituary 

which is included at the end of this newsletter. 
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Boris knew Mark was all ready to open! 

So he followed Mark’s lead in declaring Freedom Day! 

 

But of course Mark is not the only one to work behind the bar. 

Please check the bar rota. 



      

Roy and Boris have much in common!! 

Both are well acquainted with the Queen. 

Both have decreed that things are back to normal. 

Both like to sport a Union Jack. 

However Elaine, 

 

 

 

I’m sure Roy is much better behaved as far as the women are concerned. 

 

 



Roy 

 

 

has followed 

Boris 

 

in declaring everything is back to normal… but use your common sense! 



 

So as we will have Friday night club night catering,  

 

 

please check the catering rota. 

 

We can have a full compliment on the green and don’t forget we have extra 

roll up sessions taking place on Thursday morning and probably on Tuesday 

morning too.   

When you are there you will notice how well our green is bowling.  Thanks as 

always to the very hard working green team.  They are always keen to 

welcome new people to their ranks.  A good way to get to know more people. 

The surroundings are looking so good that there is no need to visit Kew 

Gardens!    

 



 

 

Come rain and shine, Eileen and Alan are looking after the club gardens. 

 

 



A chilly Monday.. no watering necessary 

 

 

Watering needed ….really Alan!! 

 

 



Forthcoming events to put in your diary. 

Antique bowls day Saturday 14th August. 

 

Limited places available.Sign up to the list which is on the board near club 

matches. 

Thanks to Jamie MacDonald for this reminder of an earlier occasion (It is not 

essential to dress up but it looks great!) 

A fun day for all even if you don’t get the chance to bowl with Geoff Thomas’ 

antique woods.  Come and watch with your friends. 

 

 



Gala Day Monday 30th August.  

A day not to be missed.  Lots of information in the club house.  Please sign up 

to help our mega fund raising day.  

 

Saturday 11th September A special charity day run 

by Ian and Pat Gibbins. 

 

In aid of Tuberous Sclerosis Association.  This is a condition which their 

grandson has.   

 

There will be fun bowls at 2pm and dinner afterwards.  The price to be finally 

decided but probably £15 per head.  Food provided by Ian and Pat with all 

proceeds to the Association.   

 

Watch for the sign up sheet. 

A rather interesting raffle will be held with some unusual prizes including a 

helicopter ride  

 for 2 over London and a signed premiership 

shirt. 

  If like me you would rather pay to not  go in a helicopter (or like Maureen and 

not own a premier league team’s shirt!) you can pass the prize to friends or 

family. 



 

 

 


